
Our Safety Squad would like you to be aware 
of the latest statistics about online safety.

The following statistics are taken from the LGfL
DigiSafe Report on the 2018 Pupil Online Safety 

Survey.







The following statistics may not be an issue in our 
area, but reflect a general trend across the country.

We want you to be aware of them to show that 
these are a reality to some.  

It is worth noting that, whilst some may seem to be 
aimed more at secondary schools, these issues are 
starting to filter down to primary schools too. 



App, sites and games



Contact risks – meeting online friends



Video chatting and live streaming



Seeing, sending and receiving - videos



Seeing, sending and receiving – indecent 
messages



Online friendships, bullying and mental 
health



Discrimination and hate speeches



To view the rest of the article from which these statistics were taken, please visit 
the following website.

https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/hopesandstreams

Useful websites for more information about how you can keep your child safe 
online:

• www.safeinternet.org.uk

• www.childnet.com

• www.thinkuknow.co.uk

• www.internetmatters.org

You can also pop into school for more advice on dealing with these issues or how 
to bring them up with your children.

https://www.lgfl.net/online-safety/hopesandstreams
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